From: James Allaker

To: Damian Manhertz

Subject: RE: S6/2012/1847/FP

Date: 13 December 2012 10:04:43
Hi Damian,

Apologies for the delay, | write with regard to the application S6/2012/1847/FP.

Thank you for consulting Public Health and Protection on this application, my comments are as
follows:

The premises is to be duel use, Nail Bar and a Letting Office. Two tables in the nail bar appear to
have no indication of mechanical extraction or details of air exchange between the two
premises. The ventilation must be suitable and sufficient to maintain a comfortable working
environment in both establishments.

| require the following information:

A good standard of ventilation is recommended and an extractor hood or downdraught table is
suggested. Are ventilated treatment tables used and vent to the outside?

If filters are used in ventilation units, how often are these changed?

If they have a downdraught table for or extractor hood for odour control, a competent
engineer must examine it thoroughly and test its performance regularly (e.g. annually)?

Walls to be 2 x 100mm block work with min 50mm cavity filled with isover wool and 15m
Gyproc board, do they have evidence that the walls and ceiling prevent air exchange between
the two premises?

Kind regards,

James

From: Damian Manhertz

Sent: 30 November 2012 14:22
To: James Allaker

Subject: RE: S6/2012/1847/FP

Hello James,
That is fine, can you respond next week please?
Thanks

Damian

From: James Allaker

Sent: 30 November 2012 14:16
To: Damian Manhertz

Subject: S6/2012/1847/FP
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Hi Damian,

Is it too late to comment on this one 56/2012/1847/FP, if so could | get some extra time

please?
Thanks,

James



